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ST. ANTHONY OF PADUA PARISH
Established 1925

Archdiocese of Winnipeg
250 Burrin, Ave.   Winnipeg, MB   R2V 1E5
Phone: 204-334-2413   Fax: 204-334-9706

e-mail: stanthony@mts.net        www.saintanthony.ca

MISSION STATEMENT
St. Anthony of Padua is a Christian Community in the Roman Catholic tradition that gathers to worship God, foster 
family life and continue our education in order to enhance our Baptismal Vocation.

BAPTISMS: Baptisms are celebrated on the 3rd Sunday of the month; except during Lent.  Please contact the parish office 3
 months before Baptism. 

MARRIAGE:  Contact the parish office 6 months or more before marriage. Marriage Preparation is mandatory in the Archdiocese 
of Winnipeg.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: Saturday 3:00pm to 3:45pm or by appointment.

Sunday Masses:  Saturday 4:00pm
   Sunday 9:00am and 11:00am

Weekday Masses: Please see schedule inside bulletin.

  PASTOR:  Rev. Dominic Yuen  204-334-2413
  SECRETARY:   Colleen Zaluski  204-334-2413
  RELIGIOUS EDUCATION COORDINATORS:  Rosa Robinson 204-766-2065
    Catherine Sabale 204-808-8652
  K OF C GRAND KNIGHT:  Derrick Robinson 204-766-2065
  CWL Contact: Con Marks  204-586-4505 
  TRUSTEES:   Tony DiNella  204-334-2413
    Ronald Alcartado 204-232-2888
  FINANCE: Fr. Dominic Yuen 204-334-2413
  LEISURE CLUB PRESIDENT:  Dianne Rusak  204-334-3881
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  TWENTY-FIFTH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME 
     

From the Pastor’s desk 
 
Office Protocol 
Just a reminder to everyone that we welcome anyone who 
wishes to request a Mass or has any other parish related 
interest, to visit the office.  However, please know that office 
personnel are here to take care of office matters.  In other 
words "come & go" and not "come & stay".  Mondays are 
usually not the ideal day to visit the office.  The same applies to 
phone conversations.  Let phone calls be short and concise.  
Again, we welcome all who have interests to visit us in the 
office area.  We don't want to appear unwelcoming or strictly 
business.  However, there is a "time to arrive and a time to 
leave."  Thank you for your attention to this protocol. 
 
Thank you Darlene Chrzanowski 
Darlene has been the recorder at Parish Pastoral Council 
meetings for over ten years.  She has decided to step aside 
from this position.  We wish to thank Darlene for her dedication 
and service to the parish over these many years.  Colleen 
Zaluski replaces Darlene as recorder. 
 
New Members for the Parish Pastoral Council 
Since the pandemic we have lost a few PPC members, also 
some have been members for a long time and would like to 
give other parishioners the opportunity to be a part of the PPC.  
With this in mind, I invite any parishioner who may be 
interested in becoming a member of the PPC to contact the 
office or speak with me.  We usually meet in the evening every 
two months, so it doesn't require a lot of time.  If there is a 
pressing concern, we may meet at the "call of the chair".  The 
PPC discuss pastoral concerns applicable to the parish, the 
deanery and the Archdiocese at large. 
 
RCIA 2022-2023 
We will be starting the Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults 
within the next number of weeks and have a number who 
have already registered.  If you or someone whom you may 
know is interested in studying the Catholic faith, or if you 
have been baptized, but have not made First Communion or 
been Confirmed, then the RCIA is for you.  There is a 
commitment involved in terms of meeting once/week from 
September until the spring.  There is no pressure to become 
Catholic or to receive further Sacraments at the termination 
of the classes.  If interested, then phone the office or speak 
with Father Dominic or Mark Kraemer. 
 
Have you been keeping up with the Vocations Prayer 
Calendar? This prayer initiative is intended to help all the 
Baptized be consistent in praying for the sanctification of 
those who have already entered the priestly or religious life, 
for permanent deacons, for seminarians, and also for an 
increase in vocations to the priesthood and religious 
life. This initiative is universal and inclusive in nature 
because we are all able to pray. View the Calendar on the 
Archdiocese website here: 
https://www.archwinnipeg.ca/main.php?p=126  , or print a 
copy to leave on your fridge or another prominent place in 
your office or home, and pray for the intention of the day. 
 
 

News in the Archdiocese 
 
St. Theresa’s Parish Fall Extravaganza! 
3597 Main St, West St. Paul  Sunday, September 18, 2022 
12:00pm – 6:00pm  Live entertainment (With surprise guest) 
P.G.B Band, Tribute to E. Elvis, Kids Activities, Bouncy 
Castles, Beer Garden, 50/50, Silent Auction, Food & 
Beverages.  Bring your own chair.  All Welcome! 
 
Update from the CCCB Regarding the Universal Synod 
The first phase of the “Synod on Synodality,” listening at the 
diocesan level, has concluded. Synthesis Reports were 
prepared by each of Canada’s four Regional Episcopal 
Assemblies - Western, Ontario, Quebec and Atlantic regions. 
These four regional reports were then received by the 
Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops (CCCB) and used to 
draft a national synthesis, which has been submitted to the 
General Secretariat of the Synod of the Holy See on 15 August 
2022. The national synthesis document is divided into 11 
sections, collectively reflecting on the major themes of this 
process and the voices heard. 
Click here to read the full media release: 
https://www.cccb.ca/media-release/the-cccb-submits-its-
national-synod-synthesis-to-the-holy-see/ 
To read the Synod on Synodality - National Synthesis for 
Canada click on the link in the media release. 
 
Rosary Coast to Coast - October 9, 2022 
Looking for a way to celebrate Thanksgiving?   This year, 
Rosary Coast to Coast will be held on Sunday, October 9 at 
3:00 p.m. CST. Pray the Chaplet of the Divine Mercy, the holy 
rosary and consecration to the Immaculate Heart of Mary! 
 Gather the children of the world to pray together through the 
recitation of the rosary, ideally in the presence of our 
Eucharistic Jesus in our churches.  If not possible, pray at 
home with your families and prayer groups! Those who would 
like to participate as prayer captains may contact via email at 
marsha.c@stbernadettesfrc.org. 
 
Spaghetti/Pasta Dinner & 75th Birthday Celebration - 
October 23, 2022 
Join the community of Holy Rosary Parish for their Spaghetti 
Dinner organized by the HRC Women’s' Auxiliary. This year's 
event will also celebrate Fr. Sam's 75th Birthday! Tickets are 
on sale now - contact directly at 204-284-5140. Net proceeds 
will be used to support a Ukrainian family. 
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  SEPTEMBER 18, 2022 
     

Parish News              
       
Religious Education teachers  
Catechist Fall Formation: Winnipeg - October 1, 2022 
Join us for this in-person formation for catechists, coordinators, 
RCIA teams, youth ministers, and you who journey with others. 
This is a time to prepare your heart and connect with others. A 
time for renewal and being equipped to go forth in the new 
pastoral year in front of us! The day will present moments of 
learning, group discussion, practical approaches and prayerful 
experiences. This event will take place at Immaculate 
Conception Parish in Winnipeg, MB. Register here before 
September 19: https://bit.ly/FallFormationWPG 
 
               Where did summer go? All Knights are to return to     
               our Council General Meeting on Thursday, Sept. 22   
               at 7:00 pm. Doors  to the hall will be open at 6:30pm. 
               to receive your non-perishable food items to donate 
to The Missionaries of Charity (St. Teresa of Calcutta Order) 
Community Kitchen. Fall is upon us and our Council has fallen 
behind over the past few years and it's time to revive our Good 
Works. 
 
Monthly Fellowship: Please join us every First Sunday of the 
month for a Potluck following the 11am Mass, our next 
gathering will be on Oct 2. 
 
                    Please remember in your prayers, parishioners      
                    and friends who are ill: Phil & Mavis Arnaud,          
                    Julia Dewar, Renate Luebbert, Connie Mikolash,   
                    Maria Gen Reyes, Ron Roccola,  Brian Mondor,    
                    Dianne Rusak, Emy Hernandez, Maria Victoria      
                    Arambulo,  and Stan Sniezyk 
 
Bible study: Our next bible study will take place January 9 – 
April 3. What a perfect way to spend Lent and prepare for 
Easter! We will be studying the Psalms!  
If you are interested, please call the parish office to sign up. 
Cost to be determined once material is ordered.        
 
 
25th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Introduction To Penitential Rite: We gather today as a 
people ready and willing to experience all that Jesus wants 
to impart to us.  For the times we were inattentive or 
preoccupied with other desires, let us ask for pardon and 
peace.  
Amos 8:4-7 In the first reading, a prophet describes the 
path to sincere faith.  It is paved with respect for God and 
for others. 
1 Timothy 2:1-7 In the second reading, Paul encourages us 
to pray for all.  He wishes all to be saved and to come to the 
knowledge of the one God and the one mediator – Jesus, 
who is divine and human 
Luke 16:1-13 In the Gospel, Jesus tells a parable of a 
dishonest manager who shrewdly finds a way to avoid a 
difficult situation.     
 
 
 
 

Mass Schedule 
 
Mon Sep 19: Memorial – St. Januarius 
9:00am Pastor’s Intentions 
 
Tue Sep 20:  Memorial – St. Andrew Kim Tae-Gon, Paul 
Chong Ha-Sang, and companions 
9:00am  R.I.P. Giselle Lisoway by Maria Legeny 
R.I.P. Fr. Terry McGrath by Friends 
Thanksgiving for the Averia Family by Maria Averia 
Thanksgiving & Birthday Blessings for Fely Opulencia by 
Friends 
 
Wed Sep 21: Feast – St. Matthew 
9:00am  R.I.P. Fr. Terry McGrath by Friends 
Thanksgiving & God’s Blessings for Liliana on her 12th 
Birthday by Grandparents 
  
Thur Sep 22: Ferial 
9:00am R.I.P. Fr. Terry McGrath by Friends 
Thanksgiving & Birthday Blessings for Christopher L by 
Parents 
Thanksgiving for Ferdinand, Cyrell & Matthaeus Mendoza 
by The Family 
7:00pm Health and wellbeing of all CWL members 
 
Fri Sep 23: Memorial: St. Pius of Pietrelcina (Padre Pio)  
9:00am R.I.P. Fr. Terry McGrath by Friends 
All Holy Souls and Lost Souls in Purgatory by Alfredo & 
Myrna Bello 
Thanksgiving for Ferdinand, Cyrell & Matthaeus Mendoza 
by The Family 
 
Sat Sep 24: 26th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
4:00pm R.I.P. Nellie Chornenki by Derrick & Rosa 
Robinson  
R.I.P. Fr. Terry McGrath by Friends 
R.I.P. Ferdinand Gelo by The Gelo Family 
Thanksgiving & Anniversary Blessings for Justine & Devyn 
by The Hay Family 
 
Sun Sep 25: 26th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
9:00am R.I.P. Fr. Terry McGrath by A Parishioner 
R.I.P. Jack & Jim Mikolash by Barry & Connie Mikolash 
R.I.P. Irene Slobodian by The Leisure Club 
Thanksgiving for all the Blessings by Dennis & Linda 
Lagman & Family 
Thanksgiving & Blessings for the Alcartado Family  
11:00am Parishioners  
 
 
Readings for the week: 
Mon Sept 19 – Proverbs 3:27-34, Luke 8:16-18 
Tue Sept 20 – Proverbs 21:1-6, 10-13, Luke 8:19-21 
Wed Sept 21 – Ephesians 4:1-7, 11-13, Matthew 9:9-13 
Thur Sept 22 – Ecclesiastes 1:2-11, Luke 9:7-9 
Fri Sept 23 – Ecclesiastes 3:1-11, Luke 9:18-22 
Sat Sept 24– Ecclesiastes 11:9-12:8, Luke 9:43b-45 
 



  TWENTY-FIFTH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME 
     

From the Pastor’s desk 
 
Office Protocol 
Just a reminder to everyone that we welcome anyone who 
wishes to request a Mass or has any other parish related 
interest, to visit the office.  However, please know that office 
personnel are here to take care of office matters.  In other 
words "come & go" and not "come & stay".  Mondays are 
usually not the ideal day to visit the office.  The same applies to 
phone conversations.  Let phone calls be short and concise.  
Again, we welcome all who have interests to visit us in the 
office area.  We don't want to appear unwelcoming or strictly 
business.  However, there is a "time to arrive and a time to 
leave."  Thank you for your attention to this protocol. 
 
Thank you Darlene Chrzanowski 
Darlene has been the recorder at Parish Pastoral Council 
meetings for over ten years.  She has decided to step aside 
from this position.  We wish to thank Darlene for her dedication 
and service to the parish over these many years.  Colleen 
Zaluski replaces Darlene as recorder. 
 
New Members for the Parish Pastoral Council 
Since the pandemic we have lost a few PPC members, also 
some have been members for a long time and would like to 
give other parishioners the opportunity to be a part of the PPC.  
With this in mind, I invite any parishioner who may be 
interested in becoming a member of the PPC to contact the 
office or speak with me.  We usually meet in the evening every 
two months, so it doesn't require a lot of time.  If there is a 
pressing concern, we may meet at the "call of the chair".  The 
PPC discuss pastoral concerns applicable to the parish, the 
deanery and the Archdiocese at large. 
 
RCIA 2022-2023 
We will be starting the Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults 
within the next number of weeks and have a number who 
have already registered.  If you or someone whom you may 
know is interested in studying the Catholic faith, or if you 
have been baptized, but have not made First Communion or 
been Confirmed, then the RCIA is for you.  There is a 
commitment involved in terms of meeting once/week from 
September until the spring.  There is no pressure to become 
Catholic or to receive further Sacraments at the termination 
of the classes.  If interested, then phone the office or speak 
with Father Dominic or Mark Kraemer. 
 
Have you been keeping up with the Vocations Prayer 
Calendar? This prayer initiative is intended to help all the 
Baptized be consistent in praying for the sanctification of 
those who have already entered the priestly or religious life, 
for permanent deacons, for seminarians, and also for an 
increase in vocations to the priesthood and religious 
life. This initiative is universal and inclusive in nature 
because we are all able to pray. View the Calendar on the 
Archdiocese website here: 
https://www.archwinnipeg.ca/main.php?p=126  , or print a 
copy to leave on your fridge or another prominent place in 
your office or home, and pray for the intention of the day. 
 
 

News in the Archdiocese 
 
St. Theresa’s Parish Fall Extravaganza! 
3597 Main St, West St. Paul  Sunday, September 18, 2022 
12:00pm – 6:00pm  Live entertainment (With surprise guest) 
P.G.B Band, Tribute to E. Elvis, Kids Activities, Bouncy 
Castles, Beer Garden, 50/50, Silent Auction, Food & 
Beverages.  Bring your own chair.  All Welcome! 
 
Update from the CCCB Regarding the Universal Synod 
The first phase of the “Synod on Synodality,” listening at the 
diocesan level, has concluded. Synthesis Reports were 
prepared by each of Canada’s four Regional Episcopal 
Assemblies - Western, Ontario, Quebec and Atlantic regions. 
These four regional reports were then received by the 
Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops (CCCB) and used to 
draft a national synthesis, which has been submitted to the 
General Secretariat of the Synod of the Holy See on 15 August 
2022. The national synthesis document is divided into 11 
sections, collectively reflecting on the major themes of this 
process and the voices heard. 
Click here to read the full media release: 
https://www.cccb.ca/media-release/the-cccb-submits-its-
national-synod-synthesis-to-the-holy-see/ 
To read the Synod on Synodality - National Synthesis for 
Canada click on the link in the media release. 
 
Rosary Coast to Coast - October 9, 2022 
Looking for a way to celebrate Thanksgiving?   This year, 
Rosary Coast to Coast will be held on Sunday, October 9 at 
3:00 p.m. CST. Pray the Chaplet of the Divine Mercy, the holy 
rosary and consecration to the Immaculate Heart of Mary! 
 Gather the children of the world to pray together through the 
recitation of the rosary, ideally in the presence of our 
Eucharistic Jesus in our churches.  If not possible, pray at 
home with your families and prayer groups! Those who would 
like to participate as prayer captains may contact via email at 
marsha.c@stbernadettesfrc.org. 
 
Spaghetti/Pasta Dinner & 75th Birthday Celebration - 
October 23, 2022 
Join the community of Holy Rosary Parish for their Spaghetti 
Dinner organized by the HRC Women’s' Auxiliary. This year's 
event will also celebrate Fr. Sam's 75th Birthday! Tickets are 
on sale now - contact directly at 204-284-5140. Net proceeds 
will be used to support a Ukrainian family. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

                                     Parish Assessment: $42,850.00 
                                        2022 Appeal Goal:   $34,235.00 
                                        Total Parish Goal:   $77,085.00 

                               Cash Received: $22,863.03 as of Aug 28 
                               We still need $54,221.97.02 to reach goal 

175 - 1 

  SEPTEMBER 18, 2022 
     

Parish News              
       
Religious Education teachers  
Catechist Fall Formation: Winnipeg - October 1, 2022 
Join us for this in-person formation for catechists, coordinators, 
RCIA teams, youth ministers, and you who journey with others. 
This is a time to prepare your heart and connect with others. A 
time for renewal and being equipped to go forth in the new 
pastoral year in front of us! The day will present moments of 
learning, group discussion, practical approaches and prayerful 
experiences. This event will take place at Immaculate 
Conception Parish in Winnipeg, MB. Register here before 
September 19: https://bit.ly/FallFormationWPG 
 
               Where did summer go? All Knights are to return to     
               our Council General Meeting on Thursday, Sept. 22   
               at 7:00 pm. Doors  to the hall will be open at 6:30pm. 
               to receive your non-perishable food items to donate 
to The Missionaries of Charity (St. Teresa of Calcutta Order) 
Community Kitchen. Fall is upon us and our Council has fallen 
behind over the past few years and it's time to revive our Good 
Works. 
 
Monthly Fellowship: Please join us every First Sunday of the 
month for a Potluck following the 11am Mass, our next 
gathering will be on Oct 2. 
 
                    Please remember in your prayers, parishioners      
                    and friends who are ill: Phil & Mavis Arnaud,          
                    Julia Dewar, Renate Luebbert, Connie Mikolash,   
                    Maria Gen Reyes, Ron Roccola,  Brian Mondor,    
                    Dianne Rusak, Emy Hernandez, Maria Victoria      
                    Arambulo,  and Stan Sniezyk 
 
Bible study: Our next bible study will take place January 9 – 
April 3. What a perfect way to spend Lent and prepare for 
Easter! We will be studying the Psalms!  
If you are interested, please call the parish office to sign up. 
Cost to be determined once material is ordered.        
 
 
25th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Introduction To Penitential Rite: We gather today as a 
people ready and willing to experience all that Jesus wants 
to impart to us.  For the times we were inattentive or 
preoccupied with other desires, let us ask for pardon and 
peace.  
Amos 8:4-7 In the first reading, a prophet describes the 
path to sincere faith.  It is paved with respect for God and 
for others. 
1 Timothy 2:1-7 In the second reading, Paul encourages us 
to pray for all.  He wishes all to be saved and to come to the 
knowledge of the one God and the one mediator – Jesus, 
who is divine and human 
Luke 16:1-13 In the Gospel, Jesus tells a parable of a 
dishonest manager who shrewdly finds a way to avoid a 
difficult situation.     
 
 
 
 

Mass Schedule 
 
Mon Sep 19: Memorial – St. Januarius 
9:00am Pastor’s Intentions 
 
Tue Sep 20:  Memorial – St. Andrew Kim Tae-Gon, Paul 
Chong Ha-Sang, and companions 
9:00am  R.I.P. Giselle Lisoway by Maria Legeny 
R.I.P. Fr. Terry McGrath by Friends 
Thanksgiving for the Averia Family by Maria Averia 
Thanksgiving & Birthday Blessings for Fely Opulencia by 
Friends 
 
Wed Sep 21: Feast – St. Matthew 
9:00am  R.I.P. Fr. Terry McGrath by Friends 
Thanksgiving & God’s Blessings for Liliana on her 12th 
Birthday by Grandparents 
  
Thur Sep 22: Ferial 
9:00am R.I.P. Fr. Terry McGrath by Friends 
Thanksgiving & Birthday Blessings for Christopher L by 
Parents 
Thanksgiving for Ferdinand, Cyrell & Matthaeus Mendoza 
by The Family 
7:00pm Health and wellbeing of all CWL members 
 
Fri Sep 23: Memorial: St. Pius of Pietrelcina (Padre Pio)  
9:00am R.I.P. Fr. Terry McGrath by Friends 
All Holy Souls and Lost Souls in Purgatory by Alfredo & 
Myrna Bello 
Thanksgiving for Ferdinand, Cyrell & Matthaeus Mendoza 
by The Family 
 
Sat Sep 24: 26th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
4:00pm R.I.P. Nellie Chornenki by Derrick & Rosa 
Robinson  
R.I.P. Fr. Terry McGrath by Friends 
R.I.P. Ferdinand Gelo by The Gelo Family 
Thanksgiving & Anniversary Blessings for Justine & Devyn 
by The Hay Family 
 
Sun Sep 25: 26th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
9:00am R.I.P. Fr. Terry McGrath by A Parishioner 
R.I.P. Jack & Jim Mikolash by Barry & Connie Mikolash 
R.I.P. Irene Slobodian by The Leisure Club 
Thanksgiving for all the Blessings by Dennis & Linda 
Lagman & Family 
Thanksgiving & Blessings for the Alcartado Family  
11:00am Parishioners  
 
 
Readings for the week: 
Mon Sept 19 – Proverbs 3:27-34, Luke 8:16-18 
Tue Sept 20 – Proverbs 21:1-6, 10-13, Luke 8:19-21 
Wed Sept 21 – Ephesians 4:1-7, 11-13, Matthew 9:9-13 
Thur Sept 22 – Ecclesiastes 1:2-11, Luke 9:7-9 
Fri Sept 23 – Ecclesiastes 3:1-11, Luke 9:18-22 
Sat Sept 24– Ecclesiastes 11:9-12:8, Luke 9:43b-45 
 



Liturgical Publications    3171 LENWORTH DR.  #12  MISSISSAUGA, ON  L4X 2G6  1-800-268-2637

17
5 

- 
1

ST. ANTHONY OF PADUA PARISH
Established 1925

Archdiocese of Winnipeg
250 Burrin, Ave.   Winnipeg, MB   R2V 1E5
Phone: 204-334-2413   Fax: 204-334-9706

e-mail: stanthony@mts.net        www.saintanthony.ca

MISSION STATEMENT
St. Anthony of Padua is a Christian Community in the Roman Catholic tradition that gathers to worship God, foster 
family life and continue our education in order to enhance our Baptismal Vocation.

BAPTISMS: Baptisms are celebrated on the 3rd Sunday of the month; except during Lent.  Please contact the parish office 3
 months before Baptism. 

MARRIAGE:  Contact the parish office 6 months or more before marriage. Marriage Preparation is mandatory in the Archdiocese 
of Winnipeg.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: Saturday 3:00pm to 3:45pm or by appointment.

Sunday Masses:  Saturday 4:00pm
   Sunday 9:00am and 11:00am

Weekday Masses: Please see schedule inside bulletin.

  PASTOR:  Rev. Dominic Yuen  204-334-2413
  SECRETARY:   Colleen Zaluski  204-334-2413
  RELIGIOUS EDUCATION COORDINATORS:  Rosa Robinson 204-766-2065
    Catherine Sabale 204-808-8652
  K OF C GRAND KNIGHT:  Derrick Robinson 204-766-2065
  CWL Contact: Con Marks  204-586-4505 
  TRUSTEES:   Tony DiNella  204-334-2413
    Ronald Alcartado 204-232-2888
  FINANCE: Fr. Dominic Yuen 204-334-2413
  LEISURE CLUB PRESIDENT:  Dianne Rusak  204-334-3881
 

GALARNYK
INSURANCE AGENCY LTD.
696 McGregor St.    204-582-7891

17
5 

- 
1

ASSUMPTION CATHOLIC CEMETERY AND
QUEEN OF HEAVEN MAUSOLEUM

3990 Portage Ave.  204-888-7557

A Tradition of Faith Throughout Our Lives

�   burial plots            �   mausoleum crypts

�   outdoor crypts       �   memorials & vases

�   cremation plots & niches

driver
licensing
A Manitoba Public Insurance service

autopac
 A Manitoba Public insurance product

Red River
     Mutual
         make it your own.

autopac

Commerical Snow Removal
2690 McPhillips St.  204-339-9839

Landscaping
LTD

RT
&

Suppliers of Landscaping Materials

SPOT

SPOT

Shop LOCAL
Spend LOCAL

Eat LOCAL
Enjoy LOCAL

SPOT

Caring above all.
1442 Main Street | 204 586.8044 | cropo.com

Since 1957, Cropo has generouslySince 1957, Cropo has generously
supported our community with a commitmentsupported our community with a commitment

of caring, compassion and kindness.of caring, compassion and kindness.

SPOT

WALTER MOTA
REALTOR/BROKER
204-770-4092

dreamhavenrealty.com
REALTOR® AIR MILES TM

Manitoba's Resource Centre on Life Issues
Help Us Fight Abortion and Euthanasia and

support those who Choose Life  204-326-LIFE (5433)
www.lifeculture.ca  contact@lifeculture.ca

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

SPOT

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

At your time of need or when planning ahead,

call 204-982-8300 or 204-338-7111

Arbor Memorial Inc.

Ask for
a FREE

Planning
Kit!

Glen Eden
Funeral Home & Cemetery
by Arbor Memorial
4477 Main Street, West St. Paul, MB
www.glenedenmemorial.ca

Beautiful. Personal. Affordable.




